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Brandy Butler

From: Ruth McHargue
Sent: Tuesday, January 02, 2018 1:36 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood
Subject: FW: TECO June Accident

Customer correspondence 
 
From: Consumer Contact  
Sent: Tuesday, January 02, 2018 1:23 PM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Subject: FW: TECO June Accident 
 
Correspondence for docket 20180001.  
 
From: Jason Byron [mailto:jbyron30@msn.com]  
Sent: Saturday, December 30, 2017 9:26 PM 
To: Consumer Contact 
Cc: 'leanda3@hotmail.com' 
Subject: TECO June Accident 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I just read an article in the Tampa Bay Times that the “Commission will decide whether the accident will have a bigger 
impact to the company’s (TECO) bottom line. The PSC has the power to determine what cost, if any, Tampa Electric can 
pass to costumers after an accident”.  
 
Please consider the customers in this ordeal, how is that fair for us as customers of a utility that has a monopoly in the 
Tampa bay area for us to pay for an “accident” that they “willfully” (according to OSHA report) caused? 
 
This accident was not the customers fault!!! So I believe as a customer we should not have to bear the burden of their 
incompetence in following their own safety rules. I have no pity for their bottom line, I am sure they have made millions 
in profits before and I am sure they will make millions in profit in the future. 
 
I look forward to your response. 
 
Thank you, 
Jason Byron 
 




